Morning Announcements

Wednesday, December 16, 2015
1. Today is Day 1 for enrichment study hall.
2. Reminder to NHS members:  Please be sure to bring your gifts in to Mrs. Dwyer by tomorrow morning.  You will be wrapping them tomorrow during Enrichment Study Hall.
3. There will be a Snowmobile Safety Class on December 28th and 29th from 6:00-9:00 p.m. at the Rib Lake Town Hall.  You must pre-register and pick up your workbook on Monday, December 21st at the Rib Lake Town Hall.

4. Rib Lake Schools will be taking non-perishable food donations for families in need this Christmas.  Please bring your non-perishable food items to the high school office this week.  Later in the week student volunteers will deliver the items around the area.  Donations of wrapping paper and tape are also needed.  Please bring any donations to the high school office.

5. Junior volunteers are needed to work in the concession stand for Friday night’s girls basketball game against Spencer.  Please see Lori if you are able to work.

6. 2015 yearbooks are available for sale on a limited basis for $30 each.  See Mrs. Dwyer is interested.
7. Pledge forms are available in the office for the Ice Dip on Saturday, January 9th at 1:00 p.m.  Please stop in the office and pick one up if you are interested in participating in this scholarship fundraiser.  

8. Student Council will meet in Room 115 during Enrichment Study Hall today.

LUNCH

Corn Dogs
Baked Beans

Cauliflower

The Garden Spot

Pears 

Peaches

Dinner Roll

